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And He who sits on the throne said, "Behold, I am 
making all things new." And He said, "Write, for these 
words are faithful and true." - Revelation 21:5 

   Every New Year we are reminded that there will be a 
day when God Himself will be among men to rule in a 
kingdom that all will see. There will be a new heaven and 
earth to reflect the reality that he has placed on the inside 
of us, by the indwelling of His Holy Spirit. The God of 
all creation lives in us — so we should always have 
hope! We can be deceived into believing that the world 
will never change. The scriptures declare otherwise. Let 
us yield to the rule and reign of God in our lives first, and 
God will restore this world in His time. 
   December 13th through 30th, I flew down to Texas and 
was able to spend time with my children and 
grandchildren. Since I only get to see them once or twice 
a year, I cherish every moment we can be together. 
Below is a picture of all seven grandchildren with me. 

  

    

  

    
    
     

Right, is a 
photo of 
my Son, 
Derek 
Thurlby 
and family. 
    
    

My trip had a few delays on the way back with all the 
flight turmoil nowadays. While I was gone, the 
temperature dropped below -40 degrees and my water 
froze. My friends, Marvin Carroll and Chris Paul, came 
over and thawed out the pipes, so there was no damage. I 
praise God for help in this area. This is why heating oil is 
our biggest expense and the snow won’t melt till May! 
  Some of you have asked for a link to Dale Thurlby’s 
book: Encounters with God! Experiences of Hearing 
God’s Voice. I am placing a link and QR code you can 
type or scan. It is available as an ebook and all proceeds 
go to missions.  https://a.co/d/8mHpMPH 
You can type the web link into 
your browser or scan the code 
with your smartphone and it will 
take you directly to the page to 
order it on Amazon. It contains 
forty experiences that he shares 
that happened during his life and 
ministry. It also has a section on 
hearing God’s voice. It is truly an inspirational book to 
read and share with others. 
   Please be in prayer for all the families that help with 
YWAM Fairbanks and FCM. This new year will be filled 
with many ministry opportunities and we are planning our 
summer outreaches already. I believe there is a great 
harvest in store for 2023 as we dedicate ourselves to 
prayer and fasting. Pray for leaders to rise up and help 
with the ministries here. Please feel free to call, text or 
write any requests you have for prayer. We would 
welcome the opportunity to pray for you as well! 

Prayer Requests: 

• Health of Leadership 
• Training Local Leaders 
• Preparations for Winter

Phone: 325-201-1866

Co-laborers in Christ, 
Joyce Thurlby

Daughter Shana Hisaw and family
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